
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2017-0307
Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 12:15:42 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 4:39 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0307

-- Name --
Brian Wikston

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have reviewed notice that Enbridge Gas Distribution and Union Gas are applying for approval to amalgamate.
I have copied their statement they made that customers will not pay any cost and customers will receive a total
benefit of $410 Million over 10 years.
“Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas Limited say that their customers will not pay any costs related to the
amalgamation and that if the Ontario Energy Board approves the amalgamation, customers will receive a total
benefit of $410 million over a ten-year period.”
They have requested a revised rating setting formula for 10 Years.
I do not see any mention of incorporating the savings of ($410 Million) being accounted for in the formula.  which
should provide rate reductions to the consumer rather than rate increases.

-- Attachment --
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